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Comments: I have a pre-ANILCA cabin located on the Akwe river near Yakutat Alaska. My grandfather built up

this camp starting in 1949 and it has been transferred down through the family ever since. The current policy

would not allow me to transfer the cabin to my sons since they were born after the allowable date of birth. This

has always left me with a horrible feeling since we have so much invested in the camp and have so many

wonderful memories of living and working in the area. I am currently in my early 60's and would welcome

wholeheartedly this proposed change so my sons and hopefully their children will be able to enjoy the cabin and

the surrounding area as much as their predecessors did. Please adopt the proposal and allow the transfer. Thank

you very much, sincerely,

David Mortensen and family


